
page 1 

 

4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT NEWSLETTER 

  Announcements 

Cooperative Extension Service 

Boone County 

6028 Camp Ernst Rd 

P.O. Box 876 

Burlington, KY 41005-0876 

(859) 586-6101 

Fax: (859) 586-6107 

boone.ca.uky.edu 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CALL THE EXTENSION OFFICE AT 586-6101.        
 

          
   

  STEVE CONRAD                    CATHY FELLOWS                   RUSTY WOLF                                               
 sconrad@uky.edu      cathy.fellows@uky.edu     Rusty.Wolf@uky.edu  

 
BOONE COUNTY 4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT EDUCATION AGENTS 

   4-H Camp News 

 

BOONE CO. 4-H ENROLLMENT 
DEADLINES 

May 1, 2024: Eligible for Summer Project Classes 
and Fair participation and Fair passes 

2024 BOONE CO. 4-H CAMP 
Registration is now open for our 2024 4-H Camp 
the week of May 27-31, 2024.  Cost is $130.00 for 
Boone Co. 4-H members and $300.00 for           
non-members.  Campers must be between the 
ages of 9-14 by camp to attend.  Paperwork may 
be obtained at our office or downloaded at our 
website.  Please get with Steve at 
sconrad@uky.edu with any questions. 

R. C. DURR FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP 
Once again, the R. C. Durr Foundation will be 
offering 4-H Scholarships via their online platform 
which can be reached by going to the Application 
page at www.DurrFoundation.com and hitting the 
Apply button at the bottom of the page.  Applicants 
must use the code 2024 or they will enter our 
regular request system and be very confused! 
 
Deadline to apply is mid-March, 2024 
 
The list of schools has been expanded, going from 
just UK to also include Northern Kentucky 
University, Morehead State University, Thomas 
More University, Eastern Kentucky University, 
Western Kentucky University, Gateway Community 
and Technical College, Maysville Technical and 
Community College, and Jefferson Community and 
Technical College. 
 
Additionally, each scholarship is now $3,000 per 
year with the scholarship automatically renewing for 
the student's sophomore year if the student 
maintains a 2.0 grade point average which would 
increase the total scholarship value to $6,000. 
 
Five scholarships will now be offered per year. 

mailto:sconrad@uky.edu
http://www.DurrFoundation.com
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YOUNG GUNS 
The Young Guns are excited to announce that they 
will be performing at Equine Affaire's Fantasia in 
Columbus, Ohio in April!  This is such an exciting 
event and we are very honored to be a part of this 
showcase!.  We are hosting several Obstacle 
Course Play Dates at Kentucky Cowtown in the 
coming months and well as our annual Tack 
Auction on March 2, 2024.   We will also have a 
Gymkhana at Kentucky Cowtown on March 30, 
2024.    Everyone is invited to join us!   If you are 
interested in becoming a rider on this super fun drill 
team, please contact Joyce Voet at 859-630-4566. 
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PAWS AND CLAWS CAT CLUB 
The next cat club meeting is February 
21st.  We will be learning more about the 
"wild" behaviors of domestic cats.  

Cloverbuds will meet on February 20, 2004, from 
5:30-6:30, in the upper level of the Enrichment 
Center The meeting   Cloverbuds is open to kids 
from 5-8. Call 859-586-6101 to register for the 
class. 

4H SPRING BREAK CLASSES: 
Registration Opens March 1st. 

 
Thursday, April 11th 

9am – 3pm (Rouse Room) 
Wire Sculptures and Home Décor 

 
Friday, April 12th 

9am – 3pm (Rouse Room) 
Container Gardening 
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Any 4-Her interested in submitting ideas or pictures 
to go onto a 4-H mural we will be painting on the  
4-H drink booth at the Boone County 
Fairgrounds can email submissions to 
bc4hartphotoclub@gmail.com by January 30th.  

mailto:bc4hartphotoclub@gmail.com

